SPECIAL BIRTH: POPULATION COUNTS 60 154 900 CITIZENS

The newsletter of Nucleria



Dear citizens of Nucleria

It is with great honour and pride that we announce the birth of the 100 000th newborn this year. On November 7, at 5.05 am, Aliya was born at the Saint Raven Hospital in Areb. The mother and baby girl are both doing well. This brings our total population at 60 154 900 Nuclerians. Aliya will grow up in a loving and disciplined family. Her parents will teach her the most important values of our nation: respect, dignity, patriotism, responsibility, equality...We are very grateful for this arrival.

One of our main priorities is to increase our population growth. To become an even more powerful and respected nation, we must encourage one another to expand our family. We can't repeat this enough: every family should at least consist of six beautiful, loving children. The more souls, the more joy. We don't support and allow any form of birth control. We advise every woman to pay a visit to their gynaecologist every six months.

It is a privilege to grow up in a strong nation, and it's something every child deserves. So let us all contribute to a more beautiful, bigger and stronger Nucleria.

With all the love, take care!